VALLEY TOWNSHIP
ALLEGAN COUNTY, MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Valley Township Planning Commission will hold a
public hearing and regular meeting concerning Special Use Permit, Tuesday, October 22, 2024 at
7:00 p.m. at the Valley Township Hall, 2054 M-40 Hwy, Allegan, Michigan.

Please take further notice that the matters to be considered at the public hearing include
the following:

I. Owner SH Financing LLC of Byron Center MI has petitioned for a special use permit

for a Private road to serve 7 parcels at 1256 37" St 0322-036-004-00.

2. Any other business that may come before the commission

Written documents may be submitted to the Zoning Administrator at 111 Grand Street,
Allegan 49010, mtsallegan@frontier.com up to the date of the hearing and may also be submitted
at the hearing.

Anyone interested in reviewing the application may examine a copy at Michigan
Township Services 111 Grand Street Allegan MI 49010; call 1-800-626-5964, email
mitsallegan @ frontier.com during normal business hours.

Necessary and reasonable aids for disabled persons will made available with sufficient
notice to the clerk.

Brandee Ellis, Clerk

2054 M-40 Hwy

Allegan MI 49010
269-673-5962
Brandee.ellis@yahoo.com




